
  A VERY MERRY DECEMBER!   

 

 
 

 Oh the weather outside IS frightful. Rain, all of the rain for the next two days. But, what perfect 
weather to stay in and stitch! Grab a mug of tea or cocoa, throw on Andy Williams and Bing or watch 
some, very predictable, Hallmark Christmas movies and stitch away! Eric and I are headed out to 
Germany to see several cities' Christmas markets. (Christkindlmarkts) On coming home, we will 
probably be able to fill the roles of Kris and Tanta Kringle with all of the good food and beverage they 
will have at the ready for us to consume! If you want to see or experience one here in the area, 
Atlantic Station has one that is good or drive to the Helen area. I hope you have fun decorating, 

cooking and seeing all of the lights this season!   
 
JANUARY ITEMS NEEDED: 
Girl Caps 
Boy Gowns 
Boy Changing Pads 
Boy Quilts 
Girl Sleepers 
Girl Sleep Sacks 
Girl Receiving Blankets 
 
 
Items of Note: 
* A huge Thank You to the years that Jerry Cox has given Tiny Stitches in his role as treasurer. There is 
quite a bit of behind the scenes work that comes with this job, and we appreciate every bit of it done for 
our sweet cause. Well done you, Jerry and thank you to Margaret who was patient while he was taken 
up with this. The guard is now changing and we welcome Bonnie Echard, Gainesville, as our new 

treasurer.        
 
 
CALENDAR: 

  MERRY CHRISTMAS!    
December 27th, Wednesday 9:30 Prepack/Pack 

       HAPPY NEW YEAR!        
January 2nd, Tuesday 10:15 Business Meeting 



January 17th, Wednesday 9:30 Workday at the Warehouse 
January 31st, Wednesday 9:30 Prepack/Pack 
 
Pre-pack - 9:30 at Midgard Self-Storage/ 130 Peachtree Industrial Boulevard, Sugar Hill 
Business Meeting - 10:15 at Atlanta Sewing Center/ 1248 Duluth Hwy, Duluth   
 

 
 
Holiday Slippers in a pinch,  

Tiny Stitches Style!         
 


